
Bristol Indiana Parks
PO Box 303  Bristol, IN 46507

Tel: 574 848-7007  email:bristolparks@bristolindiana.org

December 10,2024. Bristol Park Board 
NOTES 

Attendance Scott Dreamer( FaceTime) Mikel Ropp, Andrew Medford 
(absent) Linda Powell RosemMary McDaniel and Jill Swartz  

Jill’s report. Jill recommend that all appropriations that were negative be 
balanced out.  Linda made the motion and Mikel second. Motion 
passed. 

Cummins Park The new LED lights are now installed.   

 Pickle Ball tournaments:  More information is needed on groups 
and individuals wanting to set up tournaments.  What is the fund raiser,  
Who is putting it on, who will it benefit, it must benefit a local com-
munity charity Or organization.  More discussion needed. 

Congdon Park the kayak launch regarding has been done, but it may 
need more grading next Spring.  We’ll take a look after everything has 
settled over the winter. 

Hermance Park. The pavilion floors have deep stains that are not easily 
coming off.There was a discussion and the results were we needed to 
set up a cleaning company to come in quarterly to deep clean the 
pavilion. When talking to the Elkhart park representatives that came to 
one of our open 5 year plan meetings they had some idea that could 
help us.   Jill asked about a set up charge for people who want to come 
into the pavilion a day ahead of time to set up for their party. 
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Memorial Park. The Congdon heirs have donated the land next to 
Memorial Park to the town.  The large tree will probably need to come 
down this year. 

The 5 Year Plan will be completed by next March. 

The next ParkBoard Meeting will be January 14, 2025 at 6:00pm at the 
town hall.


